
This event is tentatively scheduled for July

16, 2025 from 8:15 am to 1:45 pm.

Join us this summer to:
Teach students about vehicles

associated with different careers

Help students discover career

pathways

Have fun with trucks!

TRUCKS NEEDED
FOR A TOUCH A
TRUCK EVENT!

Fairfax County Public School’s Career and

Technical Education department is looking

for volunteers to help us with a touch a
truck event for our elementary summer

enrichment program!

If you're interested in joining us or
want to learn more, please contact
Beth Mehr at bgmehr@fcps.edu.


